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I strongly oppose this measure. Having come from a state that required in-person 

voting, I have experienced the pitfalls. Time away from work, long lines, the look you 

get when you declare party, the comments you hear that are “passively made”. The 

current voting system in Oregon resolves all of these issues. On top of resolving the 

negatives, it also allows for real-time information on measures to make an informed 

decision.  


